Welcome To Mr. Frey's Class

I am so happy to have your child in my classroom this year. Hopefully I can
provide a fun and exciting learning experience. I hope to both provide them
with the knowledge of our past, and I hope to help them with learning new
technological avenues to display their knowledge. Here are a few things to
know:
1. Your kid will get a heavy dose of technology in this classroom. They
will become proficient in a variety of Google products. If you do not
have technology capabilities at home, we will work together to find a
solution.

2. The students will not receive much homework in this class, but they do
receive an ample amount of classwork. I try to provide a sufficient
amount of time for all projects and work in the school day. If
students do not use their time wisely, they may have to take some of
their classwork home to finish.

3. All assignments can be found on Google Classroom or the 6 Red
homework calendar on the 6 Red website. Google Classroom will be a
student’s best bet after missing a class. All materials, assignments,
and sometimes a video lesson will be attached each day.

4. Tt is very hard fo fail my class. All assignments can be made up for
half the credit back. All tests can be corrected when returned and
turned in the next day for half credit back. Basically, hard-work will
be rewarded.

5. Please contact me whenever you have a question. The best way to get
an answer is through email. I truly do appreciate parents checking in
or asking questions, so never feel not inclined to do so.



